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Training and Visit of Trainee Forest Range 

Officers from Karnataka Forest Academy, 

Dharwad 

 

Trainee Forest Ranger Officers from Karnataka Forest Academy, Dharwad visited 

Rain Forest Research Institute, Jorhat during 3
rd

 and 4
th
 April, 2022. Shri R. K. 

Kalita, Head, Extension Division welcomed the team and delivered a presentation 

on various research and developmental activities of the Institute. He guided the 

team to show various facilities of the Institute, such as bamboo nursery, 

Bambusetum, bamboo charcoal unit, bamboo preservation unit, Agarwood 

plantations etc.  
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Glimpses of the Visit of the Trainees Officers to RFRI, Jorhat 

  

  

  

  



Training and Visit of Trainee Forest Range Officers from Karnataka  2022 

 

  

  

  

  

 


